
 

 

WATER INTERRUPTION IN MALKERNS  

 

Eswatini Water Services Corporation would like to notify its valued customers 

and the public in and around Malkerns that there will be an extended 

interruption in water supply from Monday, 29 June 2020 until Monday, 13 July 

2020.   

The interruption will be caused by scheduled maintenance works of the 

Malkerns water canal. Affected areas include: Sikhutulisane Complex, 

Khanyisile Township, Masotjeni Camp, Mangozeni, Police Camp, 

Magwanyana, Takitsi, Mafini, Malkerns Square and Bosco. Alternative supply 

through stationary tanks and a mobile tanker will be provided. 

 

 The Corporation regrets any inconvenience that may be caused by the 

interruption  
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